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This week many of our students, staff, 

and families chose to wear orange to 

recognize the recent discovery by the 

Tk'mlúps te Secwépemc First Nation 

and the lasting impacts of Residential 

Schools. Our students have been 

participating in activities in their 

classrooms and as an entire school to 

learn more and better understand 

what Truth and Reconciliation means. 

This Tuesday, June 8th, we invite all 

students to wear orange as we close 

out our week of recognition.  

2021-2022 School Supplies  
Current Kindergarten, Grade 1, and Grade 

2 families will have received an email 

regarding school supplies for next year. 

We are trialing bulk school supply 

purchasing for next year’s Grade 1s, 2s, 

and 3s.  School supply lists for students 

who will be in Kindergarten, Grade 4 or 

Grade 5 next year will be posted to our 

website by the end of the month.   

iRide 
We are fortunate that five classes will be 

able to participate in iRide next Tuesday, 

Wednesday, and Thursday. A large portion 

of this program is paid by our PAC, along 

with some other cycling BC sponsors. 

Thank-you to our entire parent community 

and our PAC Executive for continuing to 

support our school activities!  

Year-End Assembly  
We will be having our year-end assembly 

on Friday, June 25th at 1:15pm.  

Unfortunately, we are unable to gather as 

a group, so we will be hosting this 

assembly virtually and sharing the link 

with families. Please watch for an email 

invite the Week of June 21st-25th.  

Grade 5 Farewell and 

Recognition 
The grade 5 teachers are busy planning 

their Farewell activities and will be 

communicating those plans to families in 

the near 

future.   

Dates to Remember 

 Tues. June 8th Wear Orange 

 Fri. June 11th Rainbow Day 

 Thurs. June 24th  Last Pizza Lunch  

 Fri. June 25th  Year-end Assembly  

 Tues. June 29th  Last Day of School and    

Report Cards Home 

 Wed. June 30th  Year-end Administrative 

Day 
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